Ngāti Toa School

Newsletter 15 June 2023



Email: office@ngatitoa.school.nz Phone: 04 236 7785

Kathleen's Kōrero

Kia ora e te whānau

We are all looking forward to tomorrow nights disco. You can feel the excitement in the air! Just a wee reminder that we ask whānau to collect the children before 7:10pm. We have told the children that we don't want anyone walking home without an older family member especially as it will be dark when we finish.

We would like to invite our whānau to join us for our final school hui this term - Friday 30th at 12:15pm. Classes will be sharing some of their learning. Come see some great artwork, hear some great writing, singing and watch a whakaari based on our inquiry learning of Rangi.

Well done to all the team that helped out with the netball at Kapi Mana this week. We had some great results but most importantly the students had an amazing time.

We send our best of luck wishes to Jax, Victor, Akaina and Melody who are travelling to the Wairarapa next week to compete in the Regional Cross Country. Thank you to our parents who are helping with transport. Ngā mihi nui koutou.

Kia pai tō wiki whakamutunga - Kathleen

Break in at school

Sadly, there was a break in last Friday 6 June through the Caretakers' shed. If you hear or saw anything suspicious, please contact the school or the Police.

School Disco

It's a Winter Wonderland theme tomorrow with a gold coin entry. Parents are more than welcome to stay so we have more supervision. If you are able to provide baking, ice blocks or glow sticks, this can be dropped off to the staffroom. All proceeds will go towards our senior camp in September.

Special guest: DJ GOODA



Dates to remember

15 June Open Evening TBI

16 June Juniors - Te Papa Trip School Disco

20 June Seniors - Te Papa Trip

27 June Regional Cross country

30 June School Hui 12:15pm Last day of Term 2

First day of Term 3 Mihi Whakatau

19 July Matariki whānau dinner



Art Club

Last day for Art club will be Thursday 22 June. Big mihi to Whaea Pearl and Whaea Bronwyn for giving up their time so our children can have a creative space after school.

Sports notices

There are a few more games left for Basketball at The Arena: Juniors - June: 20, 27 & Seniors - June: 19 & 26

Futsal season for year 3-6 will begin in Term 3 at The Arena. A notice will be sent home next week before registrations close.

Senior Camp Dates

Tuesday 5 September - Friday 8 September

Absent/Lateness

If your child is going to be absent, please contact the office as soon as possible, preferably before 9:00am. If they arrive after the 8:55am bell, they need to sign in at the office and will be given a late pass.

Lost Property

Thank you to those who have collected their items already. There are still items that look expensive in the container. ALL clothing will be donated at the end of this term to Free for All.

Helpers needed for Road Patrol

Is anyone available to help supervise with after school road patrol for next term?

If you can help, pop into the office.





Community Notices

CodeCamp July School Holidays CodeCamp allows children from the ages of 7-12 to develop 21st century skills in a fun and action packed environment. Develop confidence & initiative through design, creativity, solving problems, presenting & collaboration. Create games, apps. Thorndon School: 3rd - 6th & 10th - 13th July

Book Now at https://codecamp.co.nz

EarlyBird Save15% Siblings Save 6%









Titahi Bay Intermediate School

16 Kahutea Terrace, Titahi Bay, Porirua 5022 (04) 236 8588



OPEN EVENING

Thursday 15th June 2023 5:30pm—7.00 p.m.

Titahi Bay Intermediate School Hall

Titahi Bay Intermediate warmly invites you to come and explore what we have to offer.

Meet staff and students, see the classrooms, technology rooms and library!

Complete our "Tour of TBI" and be in to win stationery packs for next year

Open Morning

See the school in action

Friday 16th June 2023

9:30-11:30am

